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I oppose SB-4 as introduced. We need to save our farmland and use land that is 

already within our urban growth boundaries. Let's not do something hasty out of 

greed, that we will regret forever. Oregon's land use system is doing what it is 

supposed to. Do not reward greed. Reward responsible land-owners within urban 

growth boundaries who own suitable manufacturing sites. 


